
 

 

COLWICH PARISH COUNCIL 
 

MINUTES OF THE PLANNING COMMITTEE HELD ON THURSDAY 3RD 

DECEMBER 2015 AT THE PARISH CENTRE, ST. MARY’S ROAD, LITTLE 

HAYWOOD COMMENCING AT 7:00PM. 

  

PRESENT (For all or part of the meeting): Cllr Cooper (Chair); Cllr Coates (Vice Chair); 

Cllr Birt; Cllr Lyall. 

 

IN ATTENDANCE: Michael Lennon (Clerk) 

 

PUBLIC IN ATTENDANCE: Mr Lloyd; Mr Bennett; Mr English; Mr & Mrs Jarrett and Mr 

Owen. 

 

The Chair welcomed the members of the public and gave a brief background to the 

application. The Clerk distributed the plans to show that the application was to alter the 

building rather than to demolish it. Concern was expressed that the applicant might seek 

approval for a change of use from Restaurant to dwelling and then apply to convert it into 

apartments. The Haywood Society expressed a desire for the building to be listed. 

 

19/15P APOLOGIES were received from Cllr Billingsley; Cllr Cowlishaw and Cllr 

Jenkinson. 

 

RESOLVED to accept the apologies. 

   

PROPOSED Cllr Birt SECONDED Cllr Coates. 

 

20/15P There were no DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST. 

 

21/15P There were no WRITTEN REQUESTS FOR DISPENSATIONS. 

 

22/15P  THE MINUTES OF THE PLANNING COMMITTEE MEETING OF 23RD 

NOVEMBER 2015. 
 

RESOLVED to agree and sign the minutes as a true and accurate record. 

 

PROPOSED Cllr Cooper SECONDED Cllr Coates. 

 

23/14P TO CONSIDER AND AGREE A COUNCIL POSITION ON THE 

FOLLOWING PLANNING APPLICATION: 

 

15/23254/COU at Lock House Restaurant, Trent Lane, Great Haywood 

 

24/15P DATE OF NEXT MEETING – AS REQUIRED 

Planning Committee Members: Cllr Cooper (Chair); Cllr Coates (Vice Chair); Cllr 

Billingsley; Cllr Birt; Cllr Cowlishaw; Cllr Doehren; Cllr Jenkinson and Cllr Lyall. 


